
             

 

In today’s Gospel, Jesus tells us that the shepherd rejoices when he finds 
one lost sheep. This story shows us that nothing and no one is insignificant to 
God who is compassionate and loving to all. 

Is there a neighbor or friend of yours who is in temporary need be-
cause of a loss of a job or an illness?  Please leave a message for the Society 
of St. Vincent de Paul through the parish office…we want to help! 

LADIES GUILD  
  

  All women of the parish are invited to join us for our first meeting of 
the new season. We will meet in the school auditorium at 7:00 p.m. on 
Tuesday, September 13. All women of the parish are welcome! 

2000 HAIL MARYS PRAYER DEVOTION 
  

Everyone is invited to join in the “2000 Hail Marys Prayer Devo-
tion.” It will take place on Wednesday, September 14 in church 
at 9:00 a.m. immediately after the 8:30 a.m. morning Mass. It 
will end at 11:00 a.m. 
  

The 2000 Hail Marys Prayer Devotion is meant to strengthen the 
faith and hope of the faithful and enkindle in them the love of Je-
sus. It also aims to inspire the participants to confidently and de-
votedly praise, worship, glorify, and thank Jesus through the inter-
cession of Mary.  
  

Opening prayers will be led by a participant and all are welcome 
to recite with them. Please be informed that we will conduct the 
prayer devotion without interruption and as smoothly as possible. 
Please join us in the prayers as you arrive. May good health and 
deeper devotion to our Blessed Mother Mary be our blessings dur-

ing the prayers and beyond. May God bless us all. Worship aids will be provided. 

                       CLASS OF '23 CAR WASH FUNDRAISER 
  
       The St. Elizabeth of The Trinity 8th grade class of '23 will be holding a 
car wash in the school parking lot on Saturday, September 17th from 
10:00 a.m. until 1:00 p.m. Cost is $10 for cars and $12 for vans/SUV's. If 
your car is dirty, please consider coming out on the 17th to support us!  

BLANKET, SLEEPIING BAG AND COAT DRIVE 
 

The St. Vincent de Paul Society is having a blanket, sleeping bag, and 
coat drive on the weekend of Sept 24th and 25th . We will be collecting 
CLEAN, new or used, twin and full-size blankets, adult male coats, and 
sleeping bags. These items will be given out to community members in 
need. Please drop off your donations at the tables in the back of church at 
all Masses that weekend. Thank you in advance for your donation! 


